lIA congratulated the Children’s Day to the Children living in the area of former No: 53 Battalion
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On June 1, 2014 was held one more charity event by International Investors Association and
the Student Movement "Alternative" representative congratulated the Children's Day to children
living in the area of former # 53 Battalion. Secretary General of the International Investors
Association transmitted sweets to 350 children and congratulated to International Children's
Protection Day, the students held concert for small children. International Investors Association
works not only on to attract of Investment, but actively is involved in Charity Events
arrangement, for those who do need our support.




